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Tulalip Charitable Contributions Funds Distribution Report

NAME OF AGENCY: Behind the Badge Foundation
AWARD DATE: 2017-Q2
ADDRESS: 22525 SE 64th Place, Suite 140, Issaquah, WA 98027-0091
CONTACT: (425)747-7523; http://www.behindthebadgefoundation.org/

GENERAL GOALS:  The mission of Behind the Badge Foundation is to honor law enforcement
officers who have died or suffered serious injury in the line of duty. We
serve as a trusted resource, providing immediate and ongoing support to
families, agencies and communities in times of critical need.

SPECIFIC USE FOR THIS AWARD:

This award was used as support for operational expenses and programs.
For more information please see the attached report from Behind the Badge Foundation.
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T Behind the Badge Foundation Contribution Fund Report
TEL (425) 747-7523

FAX (425) 270-3785 Sponsorship for our 2017 Zetron ‘Shoot for the Stars’ Golf Tournament

The Zetron golf tournament on August 22, 2017, was a great success in helping to raise
funds for the Behind the Badge Foundation, a non-profit organization. The ||l
contribution from the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions Fund, helped to underwrite
the costs to host the tournament and increase the net profit to help our Foundation and
its programs. The event had 150 golfers. The net funds raised will be approximately
$27,000, which included your contribution.

Behind the Badge Foundation provides comprehensive support to Washington State’s law
enforcement agencies, family and communities after a line of duty death or when officers
receive catastrophic injuries. We serve over 300 surviving family members a year, with
the number increasing each time an officer is killed or seriously injured in the line of duty.
Families of fallen officers include spouses/significant others, children, parents, siblings,
and more, along with the law enforcement agency the officer was employed with.

Your contribution helps to fund the response of our volunteer Line of Duty Death
Response Team (LODDRT) following the tragic death(s) or serious injury of an officer,
immediate and ongoing support to the affected law enforcement agency and the
surviving family.

Next year’s Zetron ‘Shoot for the Stars’ Golf Tournament is scheduled for August 21, 2018
and half of the teams of golfers are already filled up. We hope that you will join us for
next year’s event.

Sincerely,

A= M. S D

y M. Stormo, Retired Chief of Police
Interim Executive Director
Behind the Badge Foundation

http://behindthebadgefoundation.org/
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